
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

BUILDING SITE HOARDINGS
Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee Meeting date: 23 September 2020 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 
Could the Director please advise if the City has any standards for Building Site 
Hoardings such as in other Capital Cities? If not, is it time for Hobart to consider 
Hoarding Standards and requirements to avoid unsightly building sites with flimsy 
transparent fencing impacting on the streetscape? 

Response: 
A report is being prepared for the consideration of the committee for the review of the 
standards for building site hoardings taking into account standards employed in other 
Australian cities with the aim of improving the safety and appearance of building sites 
within the city.  The report will be presented to the committee on or before the first 
quarter of 2021. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 19 November 2020 
File Reference: F20/104415; 13-1-10 


